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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Mayor and City Council members,

| am asking that you continue to get the publics' opinion and input concerning parking
when planning new builds such as apartments and hotels etc.

Neighborhood and local suggestions and recommendations are valuable and vital.
Locals know what is going on in their vicinity. Often the developers make decisions in
their own best interest, not taking into consideration how it will impact those who live
where these projects are being built.

These decisions need to be made on a local, neighborhood level. Please do not
eliminate public hearings involving parking and other community related projects.

Thank you,
Ron and Cyndi Maddalena
Petaluma residence





